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A mission by a DFI consultant visited Nigeria to assist the government in upgrading their
CS-DRMS system from version 1.3 to version 2.3, in reconciling data between the two system
versions to make sure version 2.3 could run smoothly, in configuring the system to fit their
hardware and software needs, and in training Debt Management Office staff in how to use the
new version of the system. The mission also migrated various Nigeria-specific customised debt
strategy and transparency reports to the new version 2.3.




